James and Mary Ray — February 2023

My Dear Friends:

Every year we give a
report of our
activities and
blessings. God has
been at work in a
great way in the past
12 months.
Thousands of Bibles
have been printed and shipped to
missionaries in England, Scotland, and
Ireland and have been DISTRIBUTED.

Hope Baptist Church, Ireland bele Dlslnbuhon

A Review of the Last 12 Months

e Preached and presented missions in various churches in the states of
GEORGIA, ALABAMA, TENNESSEE, ILLINOIS, INDIANA,
VIRGINIA

¢ Taught new candidates in BIMI Candidate School

e [Ldited and published the NATIONS MAGAZINE

e Led and raised funds for Bibles for the Reseeding Great Britain
Campaign

e Served on the Board of Crown College

¢ Served on BIMI’s Executive Board of Trustees

e Distributed evangelism packets to over 100 homes in our neighborhood

e Saw decisions for Christ in meetings in churches

Pray for scheduled and upcoming meetings in this new year. We rejoice that we
can serve such a wonderful Savior. Thank you for helping us.

We are:
Contact Information
Worldjray4@yahoo.com
Cell Phone: 423-802-5198
BIMI: 423-344-5050
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